
5th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Hogwarts & Rivendell Class ‘Beach Clean-Up’ - Friday 15th March 2024

As part of our Authentic Outcome for our current topic ‘Guardians of the Planet’ we have organised
a trip to Mundesley Beach to take part in a 'Beach clean-up'.

Details of the day are as follows:

Regards

Sophie Bugg Mr Sharman Miss Hedge
Interim Head of Schools Rivendell Class Teacher Hogwarts Class Teacher

Consent Please click the link below and provide consent by Friday 1st March:
https://forms.gle/9V6gDRkGn65rw81K6

Drop Off &
Pick Up

We will leave at 13.30 and return before the end of the school day, therefore
drop off and pick ups will be as normal.

Lunch There will be no changes to lunch arrangements.

Dress Code School uniform, Warm coat and comfortable shoes (Trainers, Wellies). If your
child has gardening type gloves, please could they bring them.

Return We will return before the end of the school day so pick up will be as normal.

Parent
Helpers

Whilst we don't require volunteers for this trip to take place, however, if you
would like to volunteer please contact the school office on 01263 720401.

https://forms.gle/9V6gDRkGn65rw81K6

